
​Mrs. Sullivan’s 5/6 Friday Note​
​September 12, 2025​

​Dear Families,​

​Mr. Sullivan and I will be available on Wednesdays for after school help.  If your​
​student plans on staying after, please email one of us by Wednesday morning.  Students​
​should come prepared to work on school work.  Pick up is in the upper lot at 3pm.​

​Thank you for your support of our 8th grade car wash Saturday!  We were very​
​successful and raised over $600!​

​Simple Solutions​​-  Students will be completing Simple Solutions 17-20 next week​
​The quiz on Friday will take questions from Simple Solutions 13-16 to give students plenty​
​of opportunity to seek help and make corrections.​

​MATH 7​​- We are still adding and subtracting positive and negative numbers.​
​MATH 6​​- We are working on ordering decimals and fractions.​
​MATH 5​​- We will be testing on multidigit multiplication on Monday.  MANY​

​students do not have their multiplication facts memorized.  This is very important as they​
​move on in math.  Besides inaccurate computation, it takes students longer to complete​
​assignments if they need to constantly refer to a multiplication chart.  Please review​
​multiplication facts with your student nightly.​

​SCIENCE​​- We are learning about thermal energy, changes of state, and​
​atmospheric temperature.​

​Peace,​

​Mrs. Sullivan​
​ssullivan@saintscjm.com​
​Faith ~ Academics ~ Service​
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